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De: Peppard, Joan <joan.peppard@hse.ie> Enviado: 9 de maio de 2016 00:22:34 Para: EAHP exekutiva (executive@eahp.eu) Cc: 'Richard Price' (richard.price@eahp.eu) Assunto: FW: Call for nominations to serve on the FIP Working Group on the effective utilization of pharmacists and pharmaceutical care in the fight against non-communicable diseases
 
Dear All
 
I am sorry but I missed this email until today
 
I think we should engage as it is strategically of interest for hospital pharmacists especially with the blurring of the borders at the interface of care.
 
If all agree that we want to engage I will send a holding email advising that we will have a nominee. Does anyone immediately come to mind for this role?
 
 
Kind Regards
 
 
Joan
 
 
Joan Peppard Head of Pharmacy +353-579-358-698
 
From: Rachel van Kesteren [mailto:Rachel@fip.org] Sent: 28 April 2016 11:10 To: Rachel van Kesteren Cc: Luc Besancon Subject: Call for nominations to serve on the FIP Working Group on the effective utilization of pharmacists and pharmaceutical care in the fight against non-communicable diseases
 
FIP Member Organisations
FIP Bureau Members
FIP BPP Members
 
Dear Colleague,
 
At its last meeting, the FIP Bureau decided to establish a new working group on the effective utilization of pharmacists and pharmaceutical care in the fight against non-communicable diseases.
 
Please find attached the terms of reference of this working group, which also includes a description of the expected outcome.
 
If you or your organisation would be interested in contributing to the work of this working group, then we kindly ask you to submit a nomination or suggest an expert affiliated to your organisation before 15 May 2016 to generalsecretary@fip.org.
 
Such nominee should be fluent in English (as all the work will be conducted in English), knowledgeable in the field and available.
Please attach to your nomination a short description of the nominee (a brief CV and/or highlights of your/his/her experience in either field).
 
If you need any further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me.
 
Best regards,
On behalf of Luc Besançon
FIP General Secretary & CEO
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